
Starting November 1, millions of Americans will have the 
opportunity to shop for health insurance that will take 
effect in 2025. With the open enrollment period ending 
on January 15, now is the time to explore your options.

Choosing the right plan can be overwhelming, but licensed 
agents and brokers are here to help. From confirming 
subsidy eligibility to evaluating provider networks, they offer 
expert guidance to find the plan that best fits your needs.

NABIP advisors make all the difference, guiding you through 
the complexities of Open Enrollment with expert support.

• Navigate confusing choices
• Select a plan based on your needs
• Understand costs not covered
• Avoid costly mistakes

Get the protection and 
peace of mind you need 
from a trusted partner.

NABIP advisors can help you:

www.nabip.org

Find a local NABIP agent 
in your area today – just 
visit agent-finder.org to 
get started.
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